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This short format will be used between COVID-19 Updates to provide employees timely 

updates on new guidance and critical information. 

 

July 3 is NOT a State Holiday 

Quick reminder that Friday, July 3, is not a State holiday.  State employees earn holiday 

credit for holidays that fall on Saturdays or Sundays. 

CDFW Will Continue Teleworking 

The number of COVID cases in California is growing at an increasing rate. CDFW is not 

implementing a large-scale return to work at this time, and current plans are to 

maintain telework for most staff. The Department is working on COVID-19 prevention 

plans for facilities and other worksites, based on recent guidance, to make worksites as 

safe as possible for those staff currently reporting to different worksites, as well as into 

the future. When staff return to the office, the transition will be gradual, with at least 75% 

of those currently teleworking continuing to telework. Restrictions on non-essential travel 

remain in place.    

 

Use of Masks in CDFW Facilities 

Since Governor Newsom’s June 18 order to wear face coverings, or masks, in public, 

the Task Force has received several questions regarding face covering use in state 

facilities. The COVID-19 prevention plans will provide protocols for situations and 

locations where masks should be worn in state facilities.  

It is critical that we all abide by mask requirements, both when at work and outside of 

work.  On this note, please view this short (under two minute) video in which Secretary 

Wade Crowfoot addresses just how important masks are at this moment: Secretary 

Crowfoot video address. 

Official state guidance on masks can be found here: Guidance For the Use of Face 

Coverings. 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D9mpffzk5u8Y&data=02%7C01%7CJordan.Traverso%40wildlife.ca.gov%7C29673df07e424829236608d81a050cb4%7C4b633c25efbf40069f1507442ba7aa0b%7C0%7C0%7C637287956477007700&sdata=Ytns3UiVolkVqjcGNd9E%2Fionu5r4WMqTY9zPu6D8K%2B4%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D9mpffzk5u8Y&data=02%7C01%7CJordan.Traverso%40wildlife.ca.gov%7C29673df07e424829236608d81a050cb4%7C4b633c25efbf40069f1507442ba7aa0b%7C0%7C0%7C637287956477007700&sdata=Ytns3UiVolkVqjcGNd9E%2Fionu5r4WMqTY9zPu6D8K%2B4%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdph.ca.gov%2FPrograms%2FCID%2FDCDC%2FCDPH%2520Document%2520Library%2FCOVID-19%2FGuidance-for-Face-Coverings_06-18-2020.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CJordan.Traverso%40wildlife.ca.gov%7C29673df07e424829236608d81a050cb4%7C4b633c25efbf40069f1507442ba7aa0b%7C0%7C0%7C637287956477017657&sdata=D4U8LPbrzZOx4JYWOQZ7CC6iOHlchS6FishJ3J%2FuKp0%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdph.ca.gov%2FPrograms%2FCID%2FDCDC%2FCDPH%2520Document%2520Library%2FCOVID-19%2FGuidance-for-Face-Coverings_06-18-2020.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CJordan.Traverso%40wildlife.ca.gov%7C29673df07e424829236608d81a050cb4%7C4b633c25efbf40069f1507442ba7aa0b%7C0%7C0%7C637287956477017657&sdata=D4U8LPbrzZOx4JYWOQZ7CC6iOHlchS6FishJ3J%2FuKp0%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 


